Notice of a Public Hearing on 
Raising Liquor License Fee for 2015 
City of Mendota
County of Dakota
State of Minnesota
	
Minnesota Statute: 340A.408 RETAIL LICENSE FEES
Subdivision 3a



NOTICE IS HEARBY GIVEN that a hearing will be held before the Mendota City Council on the 11th of November 2014, at the Mendota VFW Post 6690 located at 1323 Sibley Memorial Highway, Mendota, Minnesota 55150 at 7:30 p.m. to consider a proposed increase in Liquor License Fees to $5,150.00 annually.  

Dated this 14th day of September 2014. 
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